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The countdown is on to the 2017 LGLA Leadership Forum, happening February 1-3 at the 

Radisson Hotel in Richmond. We are less than 50 days away from welcoming elected officials and 

senior staff from all over the province to come together to improve their leadership skills - 

particularly in the area of communications, which is this year's focus. 

 

Registration is open and filling up quickly. Please be advised that this year there are a few sessions 

we have had to cap due to room size and the more individualized focus required. Our public 

speaking sessions, in particular, are nearing capacity.  

 

Don't wait until it's too late - get your registration lined up before the holidays!  

 

Register here: https://www.civicinfo.bc.ca/event/2017/LGLA-LeadershipForum 

 

And visit our event page online at http://lgla.ca/events/2017-leadership-forum-2/ for all the details. 

 

On behalf of the Local Government Leadership Academy, we hope to see you there... 

 

Chair Rhona Martin 

LGLA President 

 

 
Please contact emorrison@lgla.ca with your questions. 
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